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DEPARTMENT OF CITRUS
Group 2 Compliance Economic Review Reports – Final

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 120.745, F.S., the Department of Citrus has completed a Compliance Economic Review Report for each rule and rule subpart identified as “Group 2” by the Department in the Enhanced Biennial Review Report. The final report was posted on the Department’s website on September 3, 2013. To view the report visit: http://www.fdocgrower.com/legal/rules 
In accordance with Sections 120.745(7)(b)2. and 3., F.S., having received no inquiries, public comments, and/or objections pertaining to the publication of the Department’s “Group 2” Compliance Economic Review Reports, the Department is providing the Final Report to the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee and the Rules Ombudsman.  

Any questions can be submitted in writing to William Roberts, Acting General Counsel, Florida Department of Citrus, P. O. Box 9010, Bartow, FL 33831, by email: wroberts@citrus.state.fl.us or by Fax: (877)352-2481.

